
 

 

As all are aware, state medical health professionals are having difficulty obtaining the face masks and PPE 
they need to protect themselves and their patients.  Many organizations across the country have taken to 
either making masks or shipping their own supplies to New York health professionals to lend a hand during 
this time of need.   
 
Needless to say, it has also been difficult for non-health care professionals to obtain similar PPE materials 
such as sanitizer, gloves or masks.  In response to efforts to support citizens who are looking to help stop the 
spread of COVID-19, and protect their loved ones, the CDC has released a few tutorials, with simple to follow 
instructions, on  how to create your own cloth masks for you and your loved ones.  
 
 

 

  

April 13, 2020 Update (#59) 

 

To: All Residents & Board Members 

From: Charles H. Greenthal Management Corp. 

Re: CDC Tutorial on Making Cloth Face Masks 



 

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 


